
The Superintendent 

Institute of Child Heath  

Kolkata 

4 December 2017 

Dear Sir: 

Sub: Visit to cheer General  Ward Inpatient children on Saturday 9/12/2017 

We are pleased to introduce The Sirri Saqti Foundation, a registered Charitable Trust based 

in Zakaria Street, working in the field of health, education and livelihood.  

Our Foundation has undertaken a programme to visit your hospital and bring some cheer to 

the children recovering in the general ward. We would like to bring a cartoon character and 

distribute some sweets and toys to the children during this visit. We are carrying out this initiative as 

part of our ‘Prophet Muhammad Week’ initiatives and propose to visit on Saturday 9/12/2017.  

We would request you to let us know the number of inpatients and provide us permission to 

carry out this project. 

With regards 

 

Abdul Rahim 

Trustee 

  


